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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Spring and fall bulk cleanup
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:58:04 PM


F
 
Hi,


You can include my email. I'm aware of the program that will replace the curbside. However, I
think that curbside will be much easier. Collaborating with neighbors to reserve a dumpster
and I'm sure, availability of dumpsters, seems like it will be a problem.


Thanks,
Anna Criswell


On Fri, Jan 31, 2020 at 11:04 PM Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov> wrote:


From: Anna Criswell <acriswell1619@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 10:36 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Spring and fall bulk cleanup
 
Hi,


I  I am just emailing you to let you know that I would like to continue the fall and spring
waste pick up. I think it is very important to keep our neighborhoods clean. 
Thank you,
Anna Criswell 
9059 Hummingbird Cir, Sandy, UT 84094
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